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14th September 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I hope this first letter of the year from me finds you all well and that you and your family have had a good 
summer. 
 
A special welcome to our new EYFS parents and carers with children in Snowy Owls and Tawny Owls – I 
hope your child has enjoyed their first days at our school and that they are set fair for a good year.  
 
Likewise, across the school we welcome many new families who have joined us in other year groups. 
 
It has been a busy start back with all classes straight back into the swing of things and working very hard. 
 

 
 
The first parent/carer consultation is scheduled for just after half-term, but please remember you can always 
get in contact with your child’s teacher should you need to via the school office or the class Dojo. 
 
We are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning in the near future. These are traditionally very well attended and 
it would be great to see as many of you there as possible. The date for this event is 9am on Friday 29th 
September. 
 
The newsletter will continue to provide weekly updates and for a flavour of what goes on in school our 
Twitter/’X’ account can be accessed via the website, as well as at: SVCPS@ScarningPrimary 
 
One last thing - I know the Scarning ‘Fundraisers’ are always on the look out for support. They do a huge 
amount for the school, putting on some lovely events and raising a lot of money to support the school. For 
further details please see: https://www.scarningprimary.co.uk/our-school/fundraising/ 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Nick King 
Headteacher 
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